January 40th, 1958

r. Prasidh Silapabanleng
135 Boripat Rd.

Bangkok, Thailand

Dear Mr. Silapabanleng:

I thank you very much for your kind letter
which I received a few days ago.

T will leave Tokyo on or about the 10th of
Feb. and make a short stop at Taiwan (Formosa) and
Hongkong on my way to Bangkok.

T am planning to reach Bangkok about The
25th of Feb. but first I will wire you from Hongkong.

Hoping to meet you soon.

Very Sincerely Yours,
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Kiitsu Saxgakibara
(Signed by H.F.)



